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Margate, NJ- Temple Emeth Shalom in Margate will host the “Salute to Stockton” annual guest 
speakers program for the 16th consecutive summer.  This popular program features faculty 
members from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey.  
 
Rabbi Gordon Geller, longtime Stockton faculty member, said the talks are one of the highlights 
of the year at his congregation.  
 
“What began as an idea to bring Stockton’s wealth of talented speakers into our community one 
summer has evolved into a much-anticipated annual tradition,” Rabbi Geller said.  “We’re very 
excited about this important example of the college’s partnership with and outreach to our 
community.”  
 
The series of talks will take place at the Temple in the sanctuary during Sabbath eve services 
starting at 7:30 p.m. The Temple is located at 8501 Ventnor Avenue in Margate (near the corner 
of Ventnor and Jerome avenues.) The events are free and open to the public. Refreshments are 
served after the service.  
 
Following is the schedule of speakers:  
 
Friday July 19: Adjunct Instructor, School of General Studies, Michael Dickerman 
Friday July 26: Associate Professor of Business Studies, Dr. Michael Busler 
Friday Aug. 2: Professor of Business Studies, Dr. Jennifer Barr 
Friday Aug. 23: Distinguished Professor of Holocaust and Genocide Studies, Dr. Carol Rittner 
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